
Elmira College and Arnot Ogden Medical Center School of Nursing  
Collaborative Agreement 

 
The following is an agreement of understanding between the Elmira College Nurse 
Education Program and the Arnot Ogden Medical Center School of Nursing. 
 

1. Students must successfully completing the Diploma of Nursing Program at 
Arnot Ogden Medical Center School of Nursing. 

 
2. Students successfully completing the Diploma in Nursing, upon application 

will be admitted to the Elmira College Baccalaureate Program in Nursing 
through the Office of Admissions (full-time) or the Office of Continuing 
Education and Advanced Studies (part-time). 

 
3. Students will be granted 20 credits through the National Program on Non-

Collegiate Sponsored Instruction as the equivalent to NSG 2510, 2520, 3110, 
2520, 3130, 3900. Additional NPONSI credits will be accepted as elective 
credit.  

 
4. Students successfully completing the AOMC Nursing Program are eligible for 

the Transfer Honor Scholarship. 
 

5. The AOMC School of Nursing will provide the students with information 
about this collaborative agreement. 

 
6. The Director of the AOMC School of Nursing and the Director of the Nurse 

Education Program at Elmira College will establish and maintain liaison 
activities for distribution of information and effective advising of students. 

 
7. This collaborative agreement will be reviewed for effectiveness in meeting the 

education needs of nursing students and mechanisms of program offerings as 
necessary.  

 


